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March 7, 2022 

 

 

Mr. David Weiss 

Board of Appeals 

Town of Hempstead 

One Washington Street 

Hempstead, NY 11550 

 

Dear Mr. Weiss,  

 

For over 5 years, the property located at 2020 Wantagh Ave. has been an underutilized and vacant property.  

Recently the Mount Sinai / South Nassau Hospital has proposed to renovate and convert the property, opening 

a new state-of-the-art, multi-specialty healthcare center, bringing expert clinical care to the local community.  

As an added benefit, it will also provide an economic boost to the Wantagh area bringing good paying 

healthcare jobs and supporting other local merchants.  

 

It is without hesitation that I support the Mount Sinai / South Nassau Hospital efforts to breathe life back into 

an existing but vacant property and transform healthcare services for the residents living on the South Shore 

of Nassau County. 

 

 

Sincerely yours,  

 

 

 

NYS Senator John E. Brooks 
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